

Graz, 12th December 2011

Information - International Summer Schools Seggau

Dear colleague(s),

I would like to draw your attention to our summer school, which will take place in Seggau Castle, near Graz in Austria:

The International Summer School Seggau has been initiated in the year 2005 by the Karl-Franzens-University Graz together with the Diocese Graz-Seckau and the Commission of the Bishops' Conferences of the European Community (COMECE). This year's Summer School will take place from June 30 – July 14 2012 again at Seggau Castle (near Graz/Austria) and will focus on the topic "Leadership and Education: The Future of Europe?"

http://www.uni-graz.at/bibwww/bibwww_summerschools/bibwww_soe_seggau-2/bibwww soe seggau aktuell

For two weeks, internationally renowned experts will be at the students' disposal in order to disseminate specialized knowledge and stimulate discussions in workshops, lectures and seminars. In this international environment, students will be trained to understand and discuss dimensions of Europe beyond the European Union. There are places available for **eighty students** from all over Europe. Students from the Eastern and South Eastern European region are especially invited to apply.

The academic background of the project will be dealt with in six seminar modules:

- (1) Law & Politics (2) Economy & Innovation (3) History, Power & Leadership (4) Society & Culture
- (5) Ethics & Religion (6) Media & Communication

Tuition fee: The total student participation fee is € 1.300 covering course costs, tuition, room & board for the entire two weeks. Scholarships are available and will be awarded upon nomination for the program. When being nominated, students from the South-East Europe region only pay € 350; every other student pays € 600 for the whole program. Travel arrangements have to be made and paid for individually.

Application Deadline for the summer school: March 18th 2012 (receiving date).

Please find more detailed information on the International Summer School Seggau here: http://international.uni-graz.at/seggausummerschool

I would kindly ask you to make these initiatives known to your students by distributing the enclosed brochures and posters in order to guarantee as broad participation as possible.

I thank you very much for your contribution and support and remain Yours sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Roberta Maierhofer.

Koluba Mainhel

Manuela Dorsch
University of Graz, Office of International Relations
Universitätsplatz 3, A-8010 Graz, Austria
manuela.dorsch@uni-graz.at

http://international.uni-graz.at/seggausummerschool





